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 Product Discontinuation Notice 
 

CONFIDENTIAL: The information in this report contains confidential and proprietary information of Power 
Integrations and its manufacturing partners.  By receiving this report, the customer agrees to use this information for 
the sole purpose of addressing the issues reviewed in this report and to keep the report’s contents confidential.  If it 
becomes necessary for the customer to disclose this information to a third party, a non-disclosure agreement, which 
provides reasonable and customary protection for the disclosed information, must be executed. 

 
 

Control No. PCN-12481 December 3, 2012 
 

Type of Change:   Design:   Manufacturing  Discontinuation

 

We are providing you this notification in accordance with Power Integrations policy of critical 
change notification.  If you have any questions or need further assistance, please contact the PI 
sales office serving your geographic location.   

 

Manufacturing of PLC810PG product will be discontinued.  The time line for 
discontinuation and last time order is given below.   

 

REASONS FOR DISCONTINUATION:  

 The subcontract assembly site that has been used to manufacture PLC810PG will cease 
operation by the second quarter of 2013.   

 The ongoing shipment volume of PLC810PG has remained at a low level that has made 
it necessary to discontinue this product.   

 

Our primary goal is to ensure that our customers experience minimal impact through the end-of-
life transition for this product.  We are providing the following time line in order to accommodate 
our customer’s in the best way possible.   

 

DISCONTINUATION SCHEDULE: 

LAST ORDER DEADLINE:  31-May-2013 

FINAL SHIPMENT DATE:  31-May-2014 

 

Please contact your local PI sales office as soon as possible to arrange for the end-of-life supply 
of this product. 


